
 
10 September 2021 
 
 

Year 12 COVID-19 Update 
 
Dear Students, Parents/Caregivers, 
 
As you are no doubt aware NESA has today published the HSC timetable 
for students with examinations commencing on 9 November and concluding 
on 3 December. 
 
In order to provide you with an understanding of the school’s plans for 
students for the period up to and including the examinations, we will be 
holding a Webinar on Tuesday afternoon 14 September at 3:15 PM. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
LINK: https://link.cths.nsw.edu.au/hscupdate 
 
Information: 

• Time 3:15 PM (access to the link will be available 15 minutes prior to 
the event start time). 

• No account is required. Join anonymously. 
• Browser required: Mac – Chrome. Windows – Edge or Chrome 
• Buffering may occur depending on your internet connection. The live stream will pick 

up from where you left off. 
• Please enter any questions you may have throughout the stream into the Q&A 

window. Questions will be answered by the presenters at the end of the information 
session. 

 
Hopefully, this session will allow us to provide some clarity for students and families. 
However, the information we provide will be dependent on restrictions and health advice 
remaining as it is when we go to air. I’m sure you understand this may change according to 
government advice. 
 
Once again, I remind you, student wellbeing remains an absolute priority for us all. Mr Hind, 
our Head Teacher Wellbeing, has provided details of the support available to students in 
emails to families. However, it is worth remembering that counsellor support is available, 
and we do have a specific CANVAS page for student wellbeing. 
 
Thank you for your continued understanding during this very trying time. If you have 
questions or concerns relating to any of the information provided, please contact the school 
via email on cths@cths.nsw.edu.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Gary Johnson 
Principal 
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